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Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care 

Special Emergency Board Meeting – 
 Monday, September 18, 2017 

 
The Mendocino County Homeless Services Continuum of Care (MCHSCoC) 

Special Emergency Board meeting will be held Monday, September 18, 2017, at 

the Mendocino County Health and Human Services Agency, Social Services 

building, in the Big Sur conference room located at 747 South State Street, Ukiah, 

from 3:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. All interested parties are invited to attend. 

 

The topic of this special meeting of the MCHSCoC Board will be the Hospitality House use 

permit. The Hospitality House homeless shelter was subject to a Fort Bragg City Planning 

Commission review of its use permit. A public hearing followed on August 23, 2017, during 

which an 18-point agreement was approved. Since then, an appeal has been filed and is 

scheduled to be heard on October 3, 2017. 

   
For more information, please contact Will Van Sant, LCSW, Veteran Justice 

Outreach Specialist, Ukiah VA Community Based Outpatient Clinic, at (707) 468-

7756 or e-mail: Will.VanSant-Glass@va.gov. 
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